
 

 

Fulford School 
Fulfordgate, Heslington Lane, Fulford, York. YO10 4FY 

T: 01904 633300  E: office@fulford.york.sch.uk W:www.fulford.york.sch.uk 

 

Ref:  SJ/JW 
 
 
24 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Wimbledon Trip – Friday 5 July – Saturday 6 July 2019 
 
Thank you for your final payment towards the above trip. I am writing to confirm the details of the 
trip. We will be leaving school at 5.15am in the morning on the 5 July. Please arrive no earlier than 
5am as we do not want to disturb the neighbours. 
 
We will arrive at Wimbledon at 10am for a full day at the 2019 Championships. You need to make sure 
that: 
 

 You have everything you need for the whole day with you when you board the coach. There 
will be no time on arrival at Wimbledon to get items of luggage out the hold. 

 A pack up for lunch and for in the evening. We could be there until after 8pm so you will need 
food for the whole day and evening.  

 You must NOT have a bag bigger than 16”x 12”x 12” (40cm x 30cm x 30 cm) to take into the 
ground. 

 No Large flags, banners, rattles, klaxons or oversized hats. 

 You have sun cream, toiletries, something to sleep in, change of underwear, medication and 
possibly a change of clothes. Please do not bring an excessive amount of stuff as we are only 
staying for one night! 

 
On arrival make sure that: 
 

 You make a note of the coach number. 

 Keep hold of your ticket securely and have it ready together with your bag ready for a security 
inspection. 

 Remember to have lunch and dinner at Wimbledon as we will be going straight to the hotel 
after the games and going to bed. 

 
On Departure: 
 

 We will all depart together towards the gate at the end of play. We will re-join the coach. We 
must stick together and arrive at the coach together at the correct time. 

 
The next day we will wake up and have breakfast in the hotel before checking out.  We will then have 
free time in Covent Garden and lunch at Pizza Express before leaving London and travelling back to 
school. I estimate we will arrive sometime after 8pm that evening. Please could you make sure your 
child has a way of contacting you via a mobile phone if possible? If this is not a possibility please use 
the emergency contact number 07366 967955.    
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I am very excited about the trip as I am sure your child is. Please could you ensure you have returned 
your code of conduct and medical form if you have not already done so? I have also attached a 
Wimbledon Championships Etiquette sheet and conditions of entry leaflet.  
 
If you have any questions or need any further information, I will be holding a meeting on Tuesday 2 
July 5pm.  I would be grateful if you could let me know if you are attending.  If I do not hear from 
anyone I will assume the information already provided is sufficient and the meeting is not necessary. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs S Jagger 
Key Stage 3 PE Coordinator/ Trip Leader  
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